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3rd November 2023

Dear Supplier Partner,

Notice of site closures- bravoauto

As a supplier to Inchcape Retail Limited (“Inchcape”), we are informing you of a change to
our estate. Inchcape continuously develop and optimise our go-to-market approach for
bravoauto and having analysed the returns in each site, are taking steps to optimise our
existing network. This will result in the closure of 8 sites, with the last day of trading for
these sites being the 30th November 2023.

Therefore, Inchcape hereby give formal written notice of our intention to terminate any
ongoing services and/or provisions for the following sites by the 30th November 2023.

There should be no Goods or Services provided after this date as the invoice will not be
payable by Inchcape. Where applicable please ensure that any equipment is collected
from site between the 30th November 2023 and 7th December 2023.

Inchcape remain fully committed to our other 9 bravoauto sites and the bravoauto model
and are confident in their potential to deliver value.

Thank you for your support, if you have any queries, please contact
UK.Procurement@Inchcape.co.uk

Kind Regards

Karen Julien
Head of Procurement
Inchcape UK
UK.Procurement@inchcape.co.uk 
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